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GNLU Alumna accepted to Judicial Fellowship Programme of the International Court of 
Justice 

 

 

Gandhinagar, April 15, 2021: Ms Tanishtha Vaid, an alumna of Gujarat National Law University 
(GNLU), has been accepted to 2021-2022 Judicial Fellowship Programme of the International 
Court of Justice. 
  
Following her undergraduate degree from GNLU in 2019, Tanishtha completed her LL.M. in 
International Legal Studies at New York University in 2020. Currently, she is a full-time 
International Finance and Development Fellow (Legal) at The Organisation for Economic 
Co-operation and Development (OECD), Paris. 
  
The Judicial Fellowship Programme of the International Court of Justice was established in 1999 to 
enable law graduates to gain experience working at the International Court of Justice in The Hague. 
Annually, a select group of students from across premier universities is appointed as fellows in the 
International Court of Justice's judicial wing. Tanishtha will be the first student from GNLU to hold 
this prestigious position. 
  
"I am grateful for the opportunities provided to me during my undergraduate degree at Gujarat 
National Law University, such as participation in the 70th Session of the International Law 
Commission in Geneva and international moot court competitions, which were instrumental in my 
selection to the Court," said Tanishtha who is keen to continue her association with her alma matter, 
GNLU. 
  
GNLU Director Prof (Dr) S. Shanthakumar said, "Selection of GNLU students for such prestigious 
international assignments bears testimony to the fact that our students are second to none and can 
compete with the students of the globally-renowned law schools. I join GNLU faculty in wishing 
Tanishtha all the best in her future endeavour." 
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